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March 27th - March 31st  Week at a Glance
Monday First Day Back!

Hot Lunch - A&W

Tuesday Breakfast Club 7:45 am - 8:30 am

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday
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Elementary

8600 Ash Street

Richmond, BC

V6Y 2S3

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Cori Anderson
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
Mar 10 Last day of class before 

Spring Break!

March 
27 

First day back from 
Spring Break!

March 
27

Hot Lunch - A&W

April 6 White Hatter parent 
presentation 7:00 pm 

April 7 Good Friday

April 
10

Easter Monday

April 
12

White Hatter 
Presentations to Gr 4 - 7

April 
18

Class Photos

Dear Families,


Spring is almost here!  There are a lot of fun, exciting activities planned for Third 
Term such as swimming lessons in June for students in Grades 2 and 3, a five 
day Bike Safety program for students in Grades 6 and 7, as well as Track Attack 
leading up to a Track Meet in May.  More information about all of these events 
and activities will be sent to families after Spring Break.  


Shortly after Spring Break, students in Grades 4 - 7 will be a part of digital literacy 
and internet safety virtual presentations by a company called the White Hatter.  
The content will be age appropriate, as there will be one presentation for students 
in Grades 4 and 5, and another presentation for students in Grades 6 and 7.  
There will also be a presentation for DeBeck families on Thursday, April 6th from 
7:00pm - 9:00pm.  This session will be recorded and shared with families who will 
not be able to join us at that time.  More information will be shared after Spring 
Break, including the link to join.  You can click HERE if you would like to learn 
more about the White Hatter and their offerings.


On another note, we are noticing that more students are asking for snacks from 
the classroom snack bins.  The snack bins are to help students who are in need 
of a snack, or if they are still hungry after eating their own food that they have 
brought to school.  We would appreciate it if you have a conversation about this 
with your children at home.  Please let us know if you would like for us to set 
aside extra snacks for you if it would help your family.


Wishing everyone a wonderful Spring Break!  First day back is Monday, March 
27th.


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.

Wishing you all good health,


Kathy Pantaleo and Cori Anderson
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